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Re: Stepping down from DLG committee service

1 message

Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us> Fri, Sep 24, 2021 at 3:15 PM
To: Gabe Dunham <gabedunham@gmail.com>, Dillingham City Harbor <harbor@dillinghamak.us>, Lori Goodell
<lori.goodell@dillinghamak.us>
Cc: paul liedberg <paliedberg@yahoo.com>, City Manager <manager@dillinghamak.us>

And there is yet another reason that I really hate that you and your family are leaving.  :)

Gabe, you've been a great asset on both committees and a great asset as a citizen.  You will definitely be missed.
I'm going to include Jean in this email so he is aware of the vacancy on the Port Committee and I'll include Lori so that
she can add the notice of vacancies to our committee recruitment notices.

Thanks Gabe and always feel free to let us know when you have some great ideas to share.  We'll look forward to seeing
you during the fishing season.  

On Fri, Sep 24, 2021 at 1:40 PM Gabe Dunham <gabedunham@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Mayor Ruby,


Paul Liedburg CC'd. 


I'm writing to provide formal notice that, given my recent move away from Dillingham, I am stepping down from my
positions on the Dillingham Friends of the Landfill and Dillingham Port and Harbor committees. It was a great pleasure
to work with you and the other members of both of these committees, and I hope to emulate some of the great
examples of civic duty that I observed in Dillingham over the past seven years. 


Sincerely, 


Gabe Dunham



-- 

Gabe Dunham
Box 1148

Dillingham, AK 99576
ph (907) 830-4487

-- 

Alice Ruby, Mayor
City of Dillingham
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